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Dear Dory Jade: 

Thank you for your correspondence requesting the Government of Canada to clarify the scope of 
responsibilities of consultants with the Government of the Philippines based on the Immigration and 
Refugee Protection Act and the Immigration and Refugee Protection Regulations. I apologize for the 
delay in responding. 

A number of issues have arisen over possible misunderstandings that have been communicated through 
the Philippine Migrant Worker offices in Canada. With the goal of clarifying these issues at the source, 
Canada's mission in the Philippines is reaching out to Philippine Department of Migrant Workers in 
Manila. 

Thank you for expressing your concerns. I trust that this information is helpful, and hope to soon see 
website changes that will more accurately reflect Canadian law, and how it intersects with Philippine 
laws with respect to Temporary Foreign Workers. 

Sincerely, 

Ministerial Enquiries Division


